
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Aston for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment at a meeting of the 
Council on 28 September 2023 

   

Question (1) What meetings or correspondence has the Transport and 

Environment Convener had since the February 2023 

meeting of the Transport and Environment Committee 

regarding a proposed hovercraft service between Leith and 

Kirkcaldy? 

Answer (1)  

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


